	
	City of Somerville SPCD


Memo

To:
  Edward Bean, Michael Glavin, Alan Inacio
From:
  Arn Franzen

Date:
  3/10/15
Re:       Repurposing of unused bond funds 

Gentlemen,

In order to move forward with the repurposing of unused Parks and Open Space bond funds, I would like to confirm that the balance of any previously funded bond authorizations allocated to the projects below are available. These projects have been completed and no additional charges will be incurred.
The projects are as follows: 

· Central Hill Park

· Albion Park

· Hodgkins Park

· Dickerman Park
· Chuckie Harris Park
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Sincerely,
Arn Franzen

Director of Parks and Open Space
Mayor's Office of Strategic Planning

& Community Development

617.625.6600 x2545

afranzen@somervillema.gov
P.  617.625.6600 x2545
